N2,

Oak Park 123 MADISON STREET, OAK PARK, ILLINOIS 60302

November 12, 2018

Kathleen A. Capone
948 N East Ave
Oak Park, IL 60302

Re: 2018 Historic Preservation Award
Dear Kathleen:

The Oak Park Historic Preservation Commission is pleased to inform you that your project at
948 N East Ave will be presented with a 2018 Historic Preservation Award. The Awards
Selection Committee, which is comprised of preservation and architecture professionals from
the Chicago metropolitan area, met on November 3 to review the nominations. The award is for
the category of Addition.

The awards will be presented at the Village Hall Council Chambers, 123 Madison Street, on
Wednesday, December 12, 2017, at 7:00 p.m. Please join us, as well as the Historic Preservation
Commission, the Disability Access Commission, and the Environment and Energy Commission,
for the awards presentation and light refreshments. You and your project team are invited to
attend to receive the award. Please RSVP your attendance to aschell@oak-park.us. If you are
unable to attend, your award certificate will be mailed to you.

The Historic Preservation Commission thanks you for all of your hard work, time and resources
that went into this successful project. It is truly a benefit for the entire community.

Sincerely,

Susie Trexler

Urban Planner

Historic Preservation
Village of Oak Park, Illinois

Copy: Debra McQueen, Architect



